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UPSE is pleased to announce that Family Fun Time will take place on two separate dates (July 14 and 21).  
You can visit Shining Waters Family Fun Park or Sandspit (your discount will only apply at one or the other, not 
both).     

First Come, First Serve for Codes!
CALL NOW  before codes are gone!
Call to speak to UPSE staff at 1-800-897-8773 or 902-892-5335. 
Passes for members are $11.25 each (discounted price) and can only be 
purchased online at www.maritimefun.com beginning on  June 20, 2024.  

Click on Maritime Fun Group BUY 
PASSES from their homepage and 
then click on HAVE AN ACCESS CODE 
to activate the discount. Then continue 
to checkout as normal. 

If your code is used to purchase more 
than 4 passes, all passes will be rendered null and void.    

- children under thirty-six inches will not require a pass. 

- UPSE ID will be required to show at the gate

- passes cannot be  purchased at the Union they must be purchased online at  www.maritimefun.com 

beginning on June 20.  When purchasing your passes you must select a date July 14 or 21 and use your 
CODE to get the discount.

- only UPSE members can purchase passes at the discount rate.  There are up to 4 passes available  per 

household.  If additional passes are needed, you must complete a new transaction at regular prices. 

- members are on their own for food purchases at Shining Waters or Sandspit.   

Family Fun Time! 
July 14 and 21, 2024
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All members are invited for a great time at our two summer 
BBQs as well the PEI Federation’s Labour Day Picnic!

Bloomfield Provincial Park, July 4, 2024
11:00 -1:00 pm 

Shining Waters, July 14, 2024 11:00 am - 
2:00 pm (picnic area outside entrance)

Labour Day Picnic, September 2, 2024 1:00 am - 3:00 pm
Victoria Park Pavillion (hosted by the PEI Fed of Labour)   

UPSE Member BBQs! 

What is a JOSH Committee?  A Joint Occupational Safety and Health (JOSH) Committee is a group of worker and em-

ployer representatives who work together to address health and safety issues in their work-

place.  

Do you need a JOSH Committee? If your workplace employs twenty or more workers, the 

law on Prince Edward Island says that a Joint Occupational Health and Safety Committee 

(committee) must be established.

Who is on the JOSH Committee? The committee is composed of an equal 

number of worker and employer representatives who provide a link between 

management and staff, so that health and safety solutions can be developed, together 

under the internal responsibility system.  See more OHS info on the UPSE website: https://www.peiupse.ca/safety/faq/

 

Information about JOSH Committees  

Members: Please Update Personal Contact Information 
The union encourages all members to take an active role in the union by keeping up-to-date on 
union news and issues.  To ensure you receive the most recent UPSE communication materials, 
please update your contact information with the union.   

Call Norma Jarvis at the union office (902-892-5335, toll free 1-800-897-8773) to ensure 
your current contact information is up-to-date, or to make changes.  You can also visit the UPSE 
website and go to the  update contact information link where you can update your 
information on-line. https://www.peiupse.ca/members/update/ 


